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29th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Supporting Your Child During Exam Season: EverLearner Video Resource 
 
As we approach the upcoming exam season, I wanted to take a moment to highlight a valuable resource 
that can support your child in their preparations. Recently, our school partnered with EverLearner to 
provide supplementary educational materials and I'm pleased to share with you a particularly informative 
video that can aid your child's study efforts. 
 
The video, accessible at the following link: https://youtu.be/OzZzDSCXIXs?si=ioy7KTIpTvNxSe2, offers 
comprehensive guidance on how you can support your child in the run up to their PE exams. We believe 
that by utilising resources like the EverLearner, students can enhance their understanding of key concepts, 
refine their exam-taking skills and ultimately perform to the best of their abilities. 
 
Encouraging your child to engage with such resources is essential, especially as they navigate the 
demands of exams. However, we also recognise that your support as parents/carers plays a significant 
role in their academic success.  
 
By working together as a supportive network, we can empower our students to approach their PE exams 
with confidence and resilience. Thank you for your ongoing partnership in your child's education. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me. We're here to support both 
you and your child every step of the way. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Ribbans 
Curriculum Leader of Physical Education 
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org  
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